
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

School Value for the Term: Teamwork 

 

The weather has turned more to autumn this week and the children have continued to work 

hard in immersing themselves in their learning. 

Congratulations to the children who represented the school at the Cross Country on 

Wednesday at TBS. They were are real credit to the school and demonstrated the school value 

of teamwork. We won the whole competition and all the children will represent the school at 

the area finals on 1st December at Sibford School. Details to follow. 

On Tuesday, the Foundation stage held a parents/carers meeting. Many thanks to all the 

parents/carers who attended this meeting and we hope you found it useful. 

Next Monday, the Buddies hold their AGM in the school hall at 8.15pm. It would be lovely to 

see you all there. 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Best Wishes 

Sarah Moon 

Head Teacher 
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Cross County Competition at The Bicester School. 

On Wednesday, a group of children from Year 3 to 6 took part in The Bicester School Cross Country 
Event at TBS. There were 4 races in total and, despite all the nerves and excitement, everyone tried 
their best and did so with a smile. It was lovely to see everyone cheering each other on from the side-
lines and representing our school in the best way possible. They all should be incredibly proud of 
themselves.   
 
Congratulations to Olivia for coming 1st in the Year 5/6 Girls race and Ellie for coming 2nd in the Year 
3/4 Girls race.  
 
The results of the team competitions were as follows: 
Year 3 and 4 girls - 4th 
Year 3 and 4 boys – 3rd 
Year 5 and 6 girls – 1st 
Year 5 and 6 boys – 3st 
Overall – 1st 
 
All four teams will now take part in the North Oxfordshire final which will take place at Sibford School. 
 
Miss Worsfold  
 

 
 
 

 

PE  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Buddies News 

The Buddies AGM will be held at the school on Monday, Oct 2, at 8.15pm. 

We will be electing the committee, hearing updates about the past year and planning the new one, 

and snacks and drinks will be available.  

We always need more people to help. If you’re interested in joining the committee, we’re particularly 

looking for a second-hand uniform officer, a vice treasurer and an events officer. Let us know if you 

would like to find out more on bureparkpta@gmail.com 

Finally, we will be selling second hand uniform at the AGM. If you have any items with the school logo 

to donate (no greys please) do drop them into the school office before the end of the day on Monday. 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

PSHE 

This term we will be exploring our Jigsaw puzzle piece, Being Me. This piece encourages the children 
to develop their self-confidence and a positive sense of belonging. We will be thinking about what it 
means and feels like being part of a school community, a wider community, and a global community. 
We will also be teaching the children about their rights and responsibilities and how we can positively 
work and socialise with other members of our communities too.  
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Year 6 to Year 7 

I am aware that a lot of parents will have been to a plethora of Secondary School Open days over the 

last few weeks. If you need further information to make your decision, the following websites may 

be useful. The closing date for applications is 31st October 2023. 

OFSTED reports  

http://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/inspection-reports/find-inspection-report 

Performance data (including exam results, and comparisons against local and national averages) 

https://www.gov.uk/school-performance-tables  

Admissions information (including data showing how places have been allocated in recent years) - go 

to the Oxfordshire County Council website, navigate to the Schools section and search for the school 

you are interested in.  

https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/residents/schools/list 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Weekly Awards 

Hot Chocolate with the Head 

Children who have displayed exemplary attitudes to learning and behaviour are invited to have a hot 

chocolate with Head on a Friday. This week’s attendees were: 

Elsie, Elspeth, Dexter, Thomas, Dylan, Gabriel, David, Luna, Izzy, Owen, Reuben, Isobel, Ronnie, 

Pheobie, Leighton, Lewis, Olivia, Oliver B, Ollie B, Isabelle and Kian. 

Well Done to all! 

Reading 

Children who have read three times a week are entered into a reading raffle, where they can choose 

a book from the vending machine.  

This week’s winners were: Logan, Gabriel, Leighton and Noah Keep Reading! 

Times Table Rock Stars 

Well done to the following children who have played the most minutes on Times Table Rock Stars 

Year 3:  Diya, Harry, Yvan 

Year 4:   Wilbur, Mia, Eddie 

Year 5/6:   Cammy, Gavios, Zara 

 

http://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/inspection-reports/find-inspection-report
https://www.gov.uk/school-performance-tables
https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/residents/schools/list


 
 

Dates for the Diary 

 

➢ 2nd October –  

o 5pm Nursery/Reception Open Day for September 2024 

o 8.15pm Buddies (PTA) AGM  

➢ 4th October - Sharing Assembly 2.30pm Classes 5, 8 and 11 sharing. 

➢ 9th October – 13th October Y6 Residential to Woodlands. 

➢ 11th October - Sharing Assembly 2.30pm Classes 1 and 2 sharing. 

➢ 12th October – Bags2School Collection 

➢ 18th October –  

o Sharing Assembly 2.30pm Classes 6 and 12 sharing. 

o School Photos – Siblings and Individuals 

➢ 19th October - Tag Rugby Competition Year 3 and 4 

23rd – 27th October – Half Term 

➢ 30th October – INSET day 

➢ 1st November – Flu Spray for children in YR-Y6 

➢ 2nd November – Angela Kecojevic, Children’s author in school. 

➢ 6th November – 4pm Nursery/Reception Open day for September 2024 

➢ 8th November –  

o 2.30pm Class 7 and 10 sharing 

o Parent Consultations 

➢ 9th November –  

o Cinema Visit Y4-6 and Y5/6 Girls Football Competition. 

o Parent Consultations 

➢ 15th November – 2.30pm Class 1 and 2 sharing 

➢ 17th November – Children in Need 

➢ 22nd November – 2.30pm classes 5,8,11 sharing 

➢ 23rd November –  

o Year 4 Trip TBC 

o  KS1 Multi-skills Competition 

➢ 27th November –  

o Year 4 Trip TBC 

o 4pm Reception Open Day for September 2024  

➢ 29th November – 2.30pm classes 6 and 12 sharing 

 

 

 

 



 
 

  



 
 

 

 


